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        We are aware of Michaela MacColl's imminent book, THE LOST 

ONES, and want to express our grave concern that, with this story, 

MacColl is violating our traditional ways by speaking of those who 

have passed on. She writes about two Lipan children in her book who 

were real and suffered terribly. Re-creating them and re-writing their 

story as she has is deeply hurtful to us. Indeed, the magnitude and 

scope of her violations are such that we will not go into detail about 

them. Suffice it to say that we hope that our children are never exposed 

in any way to MacColl's book. It is our wish that this book never see 

the light of day. We understand it is scheduled for release on October 4, 

2016. In the strongest terms possible, we respectfully ask the author 

and publisher not to go forward with it. 

 

The Lipan Apache Tribe of Texas Tribal Council 

  

 

 

 

 

         


